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COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ATHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 20th February 2006
Motion No 2
Motion: Councillor M Daly
That this Committee recommends that the Parks Department end the process of spraying edges and service bollards and strimms edges as this process is unsightful and does not eradicate the problem.

Report:
The Parks Department activities practised around trees, bollards, signs, lighting standards and wall/ground interfaces consist of a combination of spraying, mulching around trees and strimming.  
The control of vegetation, including grass is necessary at these locations to improve the areas visually and to reduce the maintenance task. The most cost effective and efficient method is to spray the area with a residual herbicide and if this is done in time, then there is no unsightly presence of dead foliage.  Mulching is also effective and enhances the area but is highly labour intensive and if the mulch has to be purchased, is an additional cost. This method is employed in areas such as the Tallaght Town Centre.

Strimming as suggested by the Councillor is labour intensive, requires several visits per year and the strimming can cause serious damage to the bark of trees.  However, there are occasions where this method of vegetation control is employed when spraying may not have been done.
